
 

Comment: Congratulations on your manuscript. Prior to publication, please make sure 

that the numbers for fraction non-fossil fuel for SOC are consistent in lines 789 and 873. 

In one location it is 66+/-10% and in the other it is 60+/-10%. 

 

We appreciate Prof. Eleanor Browne for her carefully review. 

Sorry for making mistake on this number which should be 66 ±10%. We have revised it 

in the updated manuscript. 


